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Xavier Cintron
495 Dubuque st
Manchester, NH 03102

December 18, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

I dont know why so hard to for people who are supposed to be oh so smart and for the people to
comprehend that the majority of the people from New Hampshire are against this project. I've lived in
New Hampshire for 90% of my life and i would HATE to see our beautiful countryside scarred by this
hideous project! | have land in Canaan that ive been going to since i was 6 months old and best believe
if this project was cutting through my land you'd have to take it from my cold dead hands.l think the
reasons the people are against this project are obvious and plentiful. I think this project is a joke and
not in the best interest of the people landscape or wildlife of our beautiful state which is why I, Xavier
Cintron, stand with thousands of others to say NO TO NORTHERN PASS!!!

Sincerely,
Xavier Cintron
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